From: James Duff

To: Todd Buttsworth

Subject: Enquiry gun ownership Tasmania submission
Date: Monday, 15 October 2018 6:18:32 PM

Dear Mr Butterworth,,

Please note my sincere concern about any slackening of the current restriction on gun ownership in Tasmania.
As retired doctor I have seen the horrific physical consequences of gun shot wounds (amongst those lucky
enough to survive) but I’ve also treated the psychological injury that affects far more people than just the
victim.

Please do not allow any dilution of our existing gun ownership laws.

Yours sincerely,

James

Dr J Duff






